
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 7th June 2024.  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

Class 2 Summer Term 2 Curriculum Overview  

  

Below is a brief outline of the curriculum areas which we will be focusing upon in class throughout 

the next half term in Class 2.  

Please note that the below is a summary and may change over the course of the term based on 

the children’s needs and interests. It does, however, offer insight to enable you to further support 

your child’s learning outside school.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During the Summer Term, Class 2 will have P.E. on a Thursday and Friday. Please ensure that your 

child has the appropriate P.E. kit (including footwear) in school on these days, including an 

outdoor kit.   
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English  A Stage Full of Shakespeare Stories by Angela McAllister (Julius 

Caesar). 

Guided Reading A Myth-hunter’s Travel Guide by The Literacy Company. 

Maths  
� 

 

Measurement – Volume and Capacity 

Addition and Subtraction 

Decimals 

Measurement – Time 

Geometry - Position and Direction. 

Multiplication and Division. 

Statistics.  

Computing  Online Safety. 

R.E./P.S.H.E.  What is it like to follow God?/Growing and Changing. 

Art Fruit and Vegetables. 

History The Ancient Egyptians. 

Science  The Big Build! 

Music  Sound Sources. 

P.E.   Athletics & Kwik Cricket. 

Spanish  La clase (In the classroom) 
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Homework this half term will consist of spellings practice (a paper copy has been sent and they 

can also be viewed on our website), daily reading practice of between 10 and 20 minutes a day 

and times tables practice through TT Rockstars at least three times a week.   

A piece of English or Maths homework will be given each Friday and should be returned by the 

following Wednesday. Our Spelling Test is every Friday. 

 

If you are unsure of your child’s log in details (TT Rockstars) or have any other queries, please email 

me on valleyclass2@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk and I will endeavour to support you.  

  

It is greatly beneficial to your child when home and school work together as it enables them to 

flourish in all areas of school life. If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to 

contact me.  

  

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Bould 

Class Two Teacher. 
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